
From: Katie 
To: foil
Subject: Foil request
Date: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 3:05:16 PM

Good morning,
My name is Katie . I am the purchaser of 59 kaymar drive Amherst, NY 14228. I purchased the home in
July 2018. Before closing, a basement wall had foundation issues that was fixed by the seller. We recently realized
that there has been a water line break in the cold water pipe in the concrete. At the time of sale, there was a lot of
water on the north east side of the house and the sump pump was constantly running. I have a reason to believe that
this was broken prior to purchasing the home. I am currently pursuing compensation from the seller for repairs. I am
requesting 3 year history of water bills for this home.

Thank you,
Katie M 

Sent from my iPhone
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